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BCM COMMUNITY

This year, through the ebbs and flows of online and
in-person programming, we have had the gift of an
amazing community of students who call Brock
Campus Ministry home. From our weekly Bible
studies, to discussion groups, hikes, meals, and
everything in between, we are so grateful to have this
growing community of Jesus-seeking students who
call BCM a home away from home.

COMMUNITY HIKES

The Faith and Life Center is located on the beautiful
Bruce Trail. We host a weekly community hike in the

surrounding areas of the Faith and Life Centre.

Whether we have 5 students or 25 students joining us,
they are always wonderful opportunities to meet new
students, hear their stories, and invite individuals into
our community of faith at Brock.

WORSHIP NIGHTS

This semester, student leader Nikki Mutuma, lead the
broader Christian community at Brock in a series of
worship nights. These were beautiful evenings of in-
person worship at the Faith and Life Centre. Students
from all of the Christian clubs and Chaplaincies
participated collectively, and students offered personal
reflections of their faith and experience at Brock. We were
grateful to be able to create a space on campus for
students who have always considered themselves
Christian, and for those who have never stepped foot in a
Church.



Exam Care- Packages for Students: Filled with hand- wrltten notes, home made cookies, and moreI _
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EXAM CARE PABKAGES(

Exam time is a stressful, overwhelming, and
exhausting time for students. Anxiety is at an
all-time high and students begin to feel the
crunch of the end of the year. This year we were
grateful to be able to hand-out 50 care- B"@Ck
packages to students as they began their University
studying. The packages included snacks, a mug,
a hand-written note and homemade cookies
(thank you to those who provided)! It was a joy
to see the smiles on students faces as they were
reminded of the support and prayer of the
churches in Classis Niagara as they began their
exams this year.

)YEAR-ENI] DINNER

As our semester came to a close, so too did our Campus
Ministry weekly gatherings. As a year-end celebration, we
had an in-person community meal - the first one this
year! It was an amazing time of reflecting on what God
has done in our lives and hearts this year, while eating
some delicious food together. We excitedly anticipate
the possibility of hosting more meals and Toonie Suppers
again in the Fall semester!

Thank you for all of your continual prayer and support for
Brock Campus Ministry this year.
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